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Thursday, 14 May 2020

A big hello to all the children and parents of St Brigid’s,

I hope that you are all keeping safe and well at home.  I have been receiving lots of emails from you with pictures of the great work that you are doing.  It may be very different doing all your work at home, but from everything that I have seen, read and heard you are doing brilliant.  A massive thank you to your teachers, who are still working away preparing work and uploading it to the Home Learning Section on the website and to your parents for all the effort they are putting in to keep the learning going.  Thank you everyone.

[bookmark: _GoBack]A special mention to all the children in Year 3, 4 and 7 who during this period have not been able to celebrate their First Confession, Holy Communion or Confirmation.  It is disappointing, but I can assure you that at some stage in the future, we will get the chance to celebrate your special day.  

To the Year 7 children, I know you are really sad that you haven’t been able to spend the last few months together in St Brigid’s after so many years together.  I hope that when this is all over we can have you all back to celebrate together.  You will get the letter about your new school for September in June and I hope that you get the choice that you wanted.

At the moment it sadly doesn’t look like the school will reopen this term.  We will be in touch with you all when we know more about when and how the school will reopen in the future.  All I can do is ask you all to be patient for now and keep doing all the great things that you have been doing.  

Please keep in contact with me (koneill580@c2kni.net) and with your teacher via the email address they have given you.  Keep checking the website for new and updated learning information in the Home Leaning Section.
[image: Image result for c2k newsdesk]NewsDesk Challenge!!!

Folks don't forget that if you log on to my school using your c2k log on details you can access the C2k Newsdesk. It's full of interesting articles to read and you can have your say published as well!  It was great to read Ruby’s story of Lockdown on the Farm and a big challenge would be to see if we can get some more of your stories, poems, letters etc. published.  Go for it!!!
If you are having any issues with regards to your c2k login please contact your class teacher or Mr O’Neill using the email address below.
This current situation has been very difficult for everyone and please make contact with me with regards to any issues at all.  I will try my best to help and get back to you as soon as I can.  
We miss you all and hope that you continue to keep safe.
Take care,
Mr O’Neill and all the staff at St Brigid’s PS
PS. Don’t forget to email me – koneill580@c2kni.net  or your teachers.
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